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This is a letter from the Divisional Forest Officer, Middle
Andaman in connection with the joint survey and demarcation of
\81\ Jarawa Reserve. The Divisional Forest Officer has requested for a
fresh date for convening the meeting to discuss about the survey and

demarcation of Jarawa reserve area.

It is to mention here that in terms of the directions of the

\/ Hon'ble Lt. Governor, the Forest and Revenue Department had taken
9 up the work of demarcation of the Jarawa reserve area. They have
completed the work in South Andaman area but the same is still to
be completed in North and Middle Andaman area.

Considering the gravity of the issue, it was proﬁosed to
convene a meeting in the Office of Divisional Forest Officer Middle
\?\H Andaman to be participated by Executive Secretary, AAJVS and
Tehsildar, Rangat but the same could not be materialized. Hence, the
Divisional Forest Officer has requested for a fresh date for

convening the meeting.

File is submitted for consideration of the request of the

Divisional Forest Officer so as to complete the pending task.
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